November 10, 2011

Gallatin County Board of Education,

The Gallatin County Elementary School PTSO will be working with
the Santa Workshop to bring a shopping experience to our students
during the holiday season. Santa Workshop is scheduled for December
14™ thru the 16™.

Ten percent of the profit of Santa Workshop is donated back to

the PTSO.
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